
 Title VI Plan  

Public Notification 

The Seymour Transit’s Notice to the Public is as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Seymour Transit’s Notice to the Public is posted in the following locations: 

• Agency website: www.seymourin.org 
• Public areas of the agency office 
• Inside vehicles  
• Published as a legal notice in the paper 

Notifying the Public of Rights under Title VI 

 

City of Seymour 

Seymour Transit 
• Seymour Transit operates its programs and services without regard to race, 

color, or national origin, in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act and 
other statutes and authorities that prohibit discrimination in Federally assisted 
programs and activities. Any person who believes they have been aggrieved by 
any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title IV may file a complaint with 
Seymour Transit.  
 
For more information on Seymour Transit’s civil rights program and the 
procedures to file a complaint, please contact Seymour Transit office phone 812-
522-4020; email hr@seymourin.org or visit our administrative office at 301-309 
N. Chestnut St. from 8:00am-4:30pm. 

 
• A complaint may also be filed directly with the FTA, Office of Civil Rights, 1200 

New Jersey Avenue SE, Washington DC 20590.   
 

For more information about Seymour Transit programs and services, visit 
https://www.seymourcity.com/index.php/offices/transit-department.  
 
If information is needed in another language, please contact 812-522-4020. 
Si se necesita informacion en otro idioma de cantacto, 812-522-4020. 
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